Photo policy, version 27-07-2020

Photo policy S.V. Marie Curie

During activities of study association S.V. Marie Curie, photographs are
made in which members may appear. In this document, members are de-
fined as: members, honorary members, benefactors and reunionists. The
association considers it their responsibility to protect the privacy of their
members. By means of this photo policy, you are informed of where these
photos can be shared. These conditions apply to the services of S.V. Marie
Curie. The association ensures that your personal information is treated con-
fidentially. More information can be found in the privacy statement of Marie
Curie. This photo policy is subject to change. Members will be informed of
any changes by email at least two weeks before their implementation. They
can object to the changes within this two-week period.

1 Website

Photographs taken at activities are uploaded to the S.V. Marie Curie web-
site (www.marie-curie.nl). These pictures are protected by means of an
account with a password. Only members are entitled to an account: pic-
tures of activities are therefore only accessible to them. Photos are filtered
by the photo committee (Observacie) before they are placed on the website.
The quality of the picture is taken into account and inappropriate pictu-
res (according to the committee) will not be published. These pictures will
remain available for ten years. After that they will be archived. Members
are not allowed to distribute photos from the website through public chan-
nels, unless permission has been granted by all recognisable members in the
photo. If a member objects to a photo on the site in which they appear,
a request can be made to have the photo removed by sending an e-mail to
bestuur@marie-curie.nll

2 Social media

Photos can also be used on the social media pages of study association Marie
Curie. These include a private Facebook and LinkedIn group, a public Fa-
cebook page and a public Instagram page. Photos can also be placed in the
association magazine, the Impuls, in the almanac and in the annual photo-
book. Photos capturing the ambiance and photos of groups may be placed in


www.marie-curie.nl
mailto:bestuur@marie-curie.nl

all these media. Only with personal, written permission or by own publica-
tion, a personal photo, either with or without a name, can be placed. These
pictures will remain visible as long as the concerning social media platform
is used. Photos on social media are only published by the board or the photo
committee. After posting, complaints can be passed on to the board and the
photos will be removed.

3 Board and committee photos

Photos of boards, including the names and the functions of the (former) board
members, are publicly displayed on the website. Photographs of the commit-
tees, with the names and possibly the functions of the committee members,
are also displayed on the website. Photos of the committees, including the
personal details mentioned earlier, are only visible to logged-in users. The
members of the board and committees that appear in these photos are aware
that these photos, including the personal data mentioned earlier, can be pla-
ced on the website. After the photo has been published, it is always possible
to object to the publication of the photo by contacting the board.
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